
                                      Grand of New Mexico 

                                       

President Message #2         August 2020 

 

Hello Grand of New Mexico,  

 It was good to “see” everyone during the Supreme Convention via Zoom. Our new 

Supreme President is Jennifer Winn. I look forward to working with her this year.  

I hope you, your members, and families are doing well and staying safe during this time. During 

this time, be sure to check on your members who are homebound. I’m sure some would enjoy 

someone to talk to, even if you just send them a card. I’m sure it will make their day and put a 

smile on their face. 

 The Supreme Program book should be coming out soon. It is the best resource to learn 

about our programs and goals for this year. Be sure to read our Grand Chairmen Promotionals as 

well. They contain all the information we need to be successful with our programs.  

 Keep an eye out for future emails. In September, we will be having a C of A and program 

training. It will be via Zoom.  

 Auxiliaries, please let me know how you are having your meetings. I would like to be 

able to join a meeting if they are on Zoom or any other meeting platform you are using. With 

COVID-19, we may have to do inspections via Zoom. We will let the Auxiliaries know how that 

will work in the coming months.  

 Don’t forget to turn in your monthly Hospital Reports and start paying dues. If you have 

any questions, feel free to reach out me, any line officer, and chairmen.  We are all here to help 

and make each Auxiliary successful.  

Wear your mask, wash your hands, and stay safe.  

 

Loyally, 

Dominique C. Garcia  

Grand President  

2020-2021 

  

 

 


